
Date: May 3, 2019


To: Certain SWCA Unit Owners


From: SWCA Board


Subject: Gas Line


**********************************************************************************************


Please be advised that on Thursday, May 2, 2019 the contractor working 
on the new construction project damaged and ruptured a gas line 
servicing the A building. The gas supply was temporarily terminated, the 
line repaired, and gas service restored.


The following units were affected:


A-29


A-35


A-39


A-41


A-43


A-47


The owners or tenants of these units will need to call Columbia Gas at 
1-800-344-4077. Columbia will need access to the unit and will turn the 
gas back on for the furnace. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact an SWCA Board member.


